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Dear Shawn

There has been continued communication with the Board of Trustees both informally and formally
regarding the continued relationship between East London Museum and those working on the
Grosvenor salvage operation, represented by Chief Conservator, Steve Valentine.

| have included the most recent formal communication with the Board in the form of an extract from
the minutes of a Board of Trustees meeting held on 24 July 2013.

“MINUTES OF A MEETING OF THE BOARD OF TRUSTEES OF THE EAST LONDON MUSEUM HELD ON
24 JULY 2013 IN THE BOARD ROOM AT 16H30.

7.3 Grosvenor Salvage Operation

G. Morcom said that another meeting had been held with Steve Va|ent|ne Chief Conservator,
regarding the Grosvenor salvage project. S. Valentine had reported that the project was continuing
although there had been problems accessing the wreck site as it was covered by sand. The Board of
Trustees supported the continued relationship between East London Museum and the salvors where
the Museum remain the receiving museum for artifacts collected from the salvage operation.”

If you have any further queries, please do not hesitate to contact me.

Kind regards

Geraldine Morcom
Acting on behalf of Acting Director - P.K. Mafu
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